
FEDERAL ELECTION COMMISSION
WASHINCTON, D.C.20463

Timotþ A. McKeever, Esq.
Stacey Stone, Esq.
Holmes, 'Weddle & Barcott PC
701 W. 8th Avenue, Suite 700
Anchorage, AK 99501

DEC 0 2 20t6

RE: MUR 7190
Alaska Republican Party
and Julie Tisdale, as Treasurer
Lisa Murkowski for U.S. Senate

and Catherine Straub, as Treasurer

Dear Mr. McKeever and Ms. Stone:

This is in response to your request for an extension of time to respond to the complaint in
the above-noted matter. As you stated in your correspondonce, you are requesting that the due

date for the response on behalf of your clients, Alaska Republican Party and Julie Tisdale, as

treasurer, be extended to December 6, 2016. This request has been approved. You also stated

that your clients, Lisa Murkowski for U.S. Senate and Catherine Straub, as tteasurer, did not
receive the original notification package that was mailed on November 10, 2016. A copy of the
notification package was emailed to your office on December 1,2016. As such, the response on

behalf of Lisa Murkowski for U.S. Senate and Catherine Straub, as treasutet, is now due on or
before the close of business December 16,2016. I apologize for any confusion. Please disregard

my previous conespondence concerning this issue.

If you have any questions, please contact me via email at CElA@fec.gov or by phone at

202-694-1650.

Sincerely

,frnøWø/'ß&*
Mary Beth deBeau
Paralegal Specialist
Complaints Examination
&. Legal Administration
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